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The World Environmental Day was celebrated in a meaningful and grand manner on 

05/06/2024 by the NSS Unit of the College at the adopted village of Surampalem.  To bring out the 

significance of this day the NSS Unit of our college under the motivation and encouragement of the 

college Principal Mr. Vilas Anil Chavan, our Vice Principal Mr. Nageshwara Rao along with a few 

staff members assembled the student NSS volunteers to go to Surampalem and conduct this event.  The 

NSS Programme Officer Mr.  B K Vidyasagar with the help of the college Physical Director Mr.  Easwar 

and Assistant Coordinator Mr. B V S S Udaynadh arranged for around 53 saplings to be planted in and 

around the less forested areas of the village.  The NSS Unit of the college departed from the college 

after morning assembly in Buses arranged from Travel Agencies for this activity.  

 Some pamphlets and flyers related to the Day were printed and carried by the students to 

distribute at the place of venue of the Tree Plantation Drive.  These saplings were procured from the 

Peddapuram Forest and also Municipality Department.   Trees which would give more shade after their 

full growth were especially chosen for the plantation drive on this important day.  Our Student NSS 

Volunteers prepared some meaningful and colourful banners which appealed to the people while we 

were taking out a Rally at the venue.  After the Rally concluded the NSS volunteers gathered a few 

children and explained to them the important aspects of safe guarding the Environment and the urgent 

need to plant more trees so that our ecosystem can be protected.  A small lively skit was presented 

before the villagers gathered there.   The skit stressed on the importance of planting more trees in our 

society.  

 Some interested villagers and our contact person there helped us immensely to conduct all 

these activities without any hindrances and difficulties.  They guided us and showed us the suitable 

places where the saplings can be planted.  We also on that occasion selected some interested local 

students who came forward to take care of the planted saplings on a regular basis. Water supply 

arrangements were also done for the care of these saplings.  The College NSS Unit put out a schedule 

for the college Volunteers to go and visit the village and look after the periodic wellbeing of the planted 

saplings.  At around 4:00 pm in the evening having thanked and appreciated the villagers for taking part 

in our activity we departed from the place and returned back to the college. 

 

   

 



  



         



 


